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Pharmacy Webpage Restructuring 

Neighborhood News – July 2023 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island’s (Neighborhood) Pharmacy Department has completed 

restructuring of its Provider Resources Pharmacy webpage. The new design makes it easier to find 

important information and distinguish resources based on the line of business.  

When visiting the new Provider Resources Pharmacy webpage, you are now directed to a page with three 

categories. (Please see Figure 1) 

The first option, Formularies and Preferred Drug Lists, brings you to a landing page that contains 

formularies (PDF and searchable) and additional formulary specific resources separated by line of 

business. (Please see Figure 2)  

You can return to the main Pharmacy webpage at any time by simply selecting “Click here to get back to 

the main Pharmacy page.” 

Figure 1:                   Figure 2: 

                                  

The second option, Criteria and Clinical Medical Policies, brings you to a landing page where you can 

find all of Neighborhood’s Medicaid and Commercial pharmacy benefit prior authorization criteria and 

Pharmacy medical benefit clinical medical policies, including oncology and hematology criteria. 

Additionally, there is a link to the Medical Pharmacy Benefit Searchable HCPCS Code Listing (J-code 

Listing) (Please see Figure 3).  

Figure 3: 
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The third option, Pharmacy Information, Forms and Resources, brings you to a landing page that has 

additional information regarding Pharmacy information, forms, and resources. Examples include details 

about Neighborhood’s Limited Specialty Pharmacy Network; contact details and forms for New Century 

Health, CoverMyMeds information and relevant forms, and several helpful links and resources. (Please see 

Figure 4) 

 

Figure 4: 

 

For any questions about the pharmacy webpage changes, please contact Neighborhood's Pharmacy 

Department at 401-427-8200. 

 


